
Foundation “Give the Children of Mpongwe a Future“ (GCMF) in 
Mpongwe/Zambia is looking for experienced and involved 
candidates (preferable a retired couple) for (A) management of the 
construction of a vocational training college and (B) representation 
of the board of Dutch partner organization “Geef de Kinderen van 
Mpongwe een Toekomst” (GKMT). 

 
 
 
 
Location: Mpongwe/Zambia  
 
Your responsibilities will be:  

1. The supervision of the final phase of a vocational training college for agriculture and 
engineering: the “George Korsten Vocational Training College” (GKVTC)(A); 

2. The supervision of the projects and programs of GCMF (a guest house, internet café and 
OVC-program); 

3. Support of the board in Mpongwe; 
4. Representing the board of the Dutch partner organization GKMT (B). 

 
Your profile 

o Knowledgeable and experienced in construction management and/or financial 
management and project management on a professional level; 

o Capable of good cooperation with the board in the Netherlands, the board in Zambia, the 
local stake holders and government in Mpongwe; 

o Capable of good cooperation with the director of the vocational training college for 
agriculture and engineering; 

o Able to communicate in speech and writing in English and preferably Dutch; 
o You are involved, a self-starter, practical, problem-solving, creative and flexible to live in 

a challenging environment;  
o Available for a minimum of 1 year. Longer availability is preferred. 
 

What do we offer? 
o An interesting volunteer position in a challenging setting in Zambia; 
o A diverse work place with a chance to broaden your knowledge and network in the area of 

development cooperation, poverty reduction and sustainable development; 
o Personal guidance in Zambia and from the Netherlands; 
o A compensation applicable to local standards and free accommodation. 

 
Start: 1st of April 2018 (or sooner if possible). 
 
Are you interested in this position? Please react as soon as possible, and at the latest at the 15th of 
February 2018 by sending a motivation letter and CV to e-mail: infompongwe@ziggo.nl 
 
The interviews will take place at the end of February and the beginning of March 2018. 
 
For more information about the foundation, please visit our website: www.mpongwel.nl or call Mrs. 
T. Korsten-Korenromp on 0031658952705 or Mr. Th. Goossens on 0031638419186. 
 

http://www.mpongwel.nl/

